
Student Scholarship to Poland/Auschwitz 
Sponsored by CANDLES Youth Board 

 
Trip dates:  June 22 – June 30, 2019 

 
 

Recommendation Letter Guidelines 
 
Thank you for agreeing to write a letter of recommendation for this scholarship applicant. 
Your assessment of the applicant’s achievements, reliability, and suitability for CANDLES 
educational trip to Auschwitz will assist the selection committee.  
 
Please include some the following information, if applicable.  
 

• How long have you known the applicant? 
• If you have instructed the applicant, in what course(s)?  
• What qualities does this applicant possess that would make him/her a good 

candidate for this scholarship and educational experience? Please give specific 
examples as to why you feel as you do.  

• Why do you think this experience is valuable for this particular applicant? 
• How do you believe this applicant would respond to this intense experience? 
• How does this student display maturity? 
• Include any other comment(s) that will help the committee with the selection 

process.  
 
Students or those writing recommendations may hand-deliver, mail, or email the 
recommendation letter to the following address before the deadline date of  January 11, 
2019. 
 
Mail to:  
CANDLES Youth Board Auschwitz Trip Scholarship Committee  
1532 South Third Street 
Terre Haute, IN 47802 
 
Or email to Dorothy Chambers: dorothy@candlesholocaustmuseum.org 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact Dorothy Chambers, CANDLES Executive Director at 
812.234.7881, or dorothy@candlesholocaustmuseum.org. 
 
 
 
 

CANDLES – Shining a light on the Holocaust and Eva Kor 
Illuminating the world with hope, healing, respect, & responsibility 


